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An Outdoor Athletics Advisory Committee has been formed for the
purpose of evaluating and making recommendations related to outdoor
athletic facilities at the three boundary high schools with the majority of the
attention being focused on Bradford and Tremper. A subcommittee
regarding Bradford Outdoor Athletics is scheduled to hold its first meeting
on Monday, March 10, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. in the Library at Bradford High
School located at 3700 Washington Road. The agenda for this Bradford
Outdoor Athletics Sub Committee meeting includes the following topics:

Introductions

Purpose of Committee and timeline

Discussion of Tremper outdoor athletic facilities
Set next meeting date

Dr. Joseph Mangi
Interim Superintendent of Schools
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